N

http://www.ccsustudy.com

(21216)

Roll No.

B. A. LL.B.-I Sem.

NP-3344

B. A. LL.B. Examination, Dec. 2016

GENERAL ENGLISH-I

(B1.-101)

Time: Three Hours]

[Maximum Marks: 100]

Note: Attempt questions from all Sections as per instructions.

Section-A

(Very Short Answer Questions)

Attempt all the five questions of this Section. Each question carries 4 marks. Very short answer 4 < 5 20 is required.

- Change the narration of the following sentences: 1.
 - A tells me that he goes there daily. (i)
 - He said to me, "Honesty is the best policy." (ii)

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://w	wv	v.c	ecsustudy.com
_ (2)	,

- (iii) He prayed that God might pardon him his sins.
- (iv) He says to me, "Please lend me a rupee."
- Fill in the blanks with appropriate prepositions:
 - The road runs ____ hill and plain.
 - (ii) We sailed ____ the water.
 - (iii) He has been ill ___ Monday last.
 - (iv) He was accused theft.
 - 3. Rewrite the following sentences, as directed:
 - (i) Thieves have stolen a lot of valuables.

(Into Passive Voice)

(ii) A sermon is presented by a priest.

(Into Active Voice)

(iii) Money is very important in life.

(Into Interrogative Sentence)

(iv) This house is the only property I have.

(Into Negative Sentence)

NP-3344

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

Rewrite the following sentences, using the correct ŀ form of the word, given in brackets:

The prisoner was ____ at dawn. (i)

(hung/hanged)

He was ____ to a state of desperation.

(drove/driven)

(sworn/swore) I have ____ revenge.

(steal/stole) (iv) Who __ my book.

Correct the following sentences: 5.

- I went to Kolkatta when you called. (i)
- I think every one of these men are (ii) incompetant.
- Please answer to my question. (iii)
- He is stronger than any body. (iv)

Section-B

(Short Answer Questions)

This Section contains three questions, attempt any two questions. Each question carries 10 marks. 10×2=20 Short answer is required.

Write a character sketch of Ruth Honeywill. 6.

Explain the following with reference to content: 7. Now look here Falder. My son and I want to give you another chance; but there are two things I must say to you. In the first place: It's no good coming here as a victim. If you've any notion that you've been unjustly treated get rid of it. You can not play fast and loose with morality and hope to go scot-free. If society didn't take care of itself, no body would the sooner you realize that the better. http://www.ccsustudy.com

Punctuate the following paragraph: there is no emperor like akbar the great so magnificently liberal in outlook so wonderfully farsighted round his throne were gathered

luminious band of acholars wits and statemen

between Hindus and Muslims he made

NP-3344

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

NP-3344

http://www.ccsustudy.com

distinction he endeavoured to build an empire founded on principles of tolerence justice and goodwill,

Section-C

(Detailed Answer Questions)

This Section contains five questions, attempt any three questions. Each question carries 20 marks. Answer is required in detail. $20 \times 3 = 60$

Write a note on John Galsworthy as a dramatist.

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions, given below:

When ever there is difficulty the man who has to meet it must come out for better or worse. Encounter with it will train his strength and discipline his skill. The road to success may be steep to climb, but it puts to proof the energies of him who would reach the summit. By experience

a man soon learns how obstacles are to over com by grappling with them. Thus, difficulties of an fat away of themselves before the determination to overcome them. In nine cases out of ten, is marched boldly upon, they will flee away. Like thieves they often disappear at a glance. Wha looked like impossible obstacle like some grea mountain chain in our way, is found to become practicable when approached, and paths former! uneven, though they may be narrow and difficul open a way for us through the hills.

Answer briefly the following questions: 4 cacl http://www.ccsustudy.com

- How can we realize our actual strength?
- How can we overcome difficulties?
- What is the surest way of getting success i life?
- Supply a suitable title heading to the passage
- Summerize the views of author in the abov passage. http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

-3344

2. Translate the following passage in Hindi:

Science is, indeed, a great blessing to mankind. Science has revolutionized human life and introduced so many comforts into the world that life has become really worth living. If a man of 17th or 18th century could pay a visit to our scientific world, he would think himself to be in a farryland where everything is done by magic. Consider, for instance, what electricity does for us. We have just to press a button and the room is flooded with light, or a fan begins to revolve and give us a current of cool refreshing air or a heater begins to radiate warmth. Electricity boils water and freezes ice for us. It is the driving power behind thousands of machines. Its miracles

http://www.ccsustudy.com....tales

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

13. Translate the following passage in English:

हस्तिनापुर का राजा शान्तनु एक बुद्धिमान, बहादुर व आकर्षक पुरुष था। वह शिकार खेलने का बड़ा शौकीन था। एक दिन वह गंगा नदी के किनारे से गुजर रहा था। उसने एक अद्वितीय युवती को देखा जो चमकीले आभूषण और कमल सी मुलायम पोशाक में थी। वह जनु की पुत्री गंगा थी। शान्तनु ने उससे शादी करने की इच्छा व्यक्त की। गंगा ने इस प्रस्ताव को इस शर्त पर स्वीकार कर लिया कि राजा उसे कभी अप्रिय शब्द नहीं कहेगा और न ही उसके कार्यों में हस्तक्षेप करेगा। शान्तनु ने उसकी शर्त स्वीकार कर ली और

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com

http://www.ccsustudy.com Whatsapp @ 9300930012 Send your old paper & get 10/-अपने पुराने पेपर्स भेजे और 10 रुपये पार्ये, Paytm or Google Pay से